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The renewal of the South Kitsap School District levy is paramount to the continued

success of the students and community. This is not a new levy or tax, but a continuation

of monetary support for essential services not covered under state funding. The district

has made tremendous progress in areas of student achievement, facility upgrades, and

community involvement. Programs that the state does not fund or fully fund range from

athletics to transportation to security to arts to classroom staff who are critical to the

success of the students today and the future of South Kitsap tomorrow.

Find out the facts for yourself by visiting the district’s website, SKSCHOOLS.org or by

directly contacting Superintendent Tim Winter instead of basing your decision on signs

with misleading information. We as individuals are all members of the Port Orchard City

Council, but not representing the city. We strongly support the South Kitsap District

Levy, condemn deceptive information, and urge you to vote in the February election.

Jay Rosapepe, of Port Orchard, writes on behalf of himself, Mark Trenary and Eric

Worden

Need a break? Play the USA TODAY Daily Crossword Puzzle.
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